
May 2023 in Preview 

I just can’t believe this is the final newsletter of the year!!  It seems like yesterday 
we were painting with apples and looking for ants in the sand table.  Our preschool 
staff can’t thank you enough for all the help and support you have given us 
throughout this school year; the assistance we received for our school parties, your 
support with our successful mission projects, adding special gifts to our Pen Pal 
projects with Heritage Crossing, and donating snacks and supplies whenever 
needed.  We Thank You!!! 
 
Sunday, May 7th –Bible Presentation Sunday.  I truly hope everyone can attend 
the 10:00 Service at the church and watch us honor our 8 Pre- K students who will 
be moving on to Kindergarten next year.  This is a wonderful way to show how 
proud we are of the students and our wonderful preschool families. The 
congregation always looks forward to celebrating with us. I will have pews 
reserved for our preschool families right in the front!!!!  Pre-K students please 
wear your RED school shirt that Willy J’s family bought for you! 
 
Mission For May:  It’s a surprise so I will tell you about it in-person!  If you choose 
to participate, all donations need to be in by Monday, May 15th. 
 
Friday May 12th - Mother’s Day Garden Party:  Everyone is invited with his/her 
mother on this special day.  Our Pre-K class & 4Year Old class can come to school 
at the regular time (9:00am) and their special Moms @ 10:00.  Our 3 Year Old class 
with their moms can arrive at 10:00 also.  Our “Garden” party will start when 
everyone is present with our children singing some very special songs.  You may 
plan on leaving with your child whenever our special morning concludes.  We will 
be serving a light snack for everyone and there will be no Lunch Bunch offered this 
day. 
 
Wednesday 17th -- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: EVERYONE 

On Wednesday at 9:55 am, we will meet at Absolute Fitness to learn about their 
Cardio Drumming class and other fitness activities for children they offer. What a 
loud and energizing morning this will be!  Our morning will conclude with our 
Graduation Party and Certificate Program. They are sending a waiver for each 
parent to sign along with the cost for this fieldtrip. 

 



 

Help us advertise and fill some remaining slots for our 2023/2024 
School Year:     Pre-K: 3 openings          4 Year Class: 2 Openings  

                                                      3 year Class: 1 Opening 
 
 

 
Save-The-Date: Vacation Bible School @ Montrose! 

 July 17th-21st, 9:30-Noon. Grades Preschool thru 
4th Grade.  Registration on the church website will start 
June 15th. Fun for the whole family! 

 

 

 

 


